
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Peck, 

David B. (david.peck@cpuc.ca.gov); Clare, David 
(/ Q=PG&E/01 J=Cornorate/cn=Recir)ients/cn=D W C3): Redacted 

Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Requesting a Delay to March 8th Meeting on PG&E CPIM 

Hi John, 

Sabmo, Pearlie Z. 
3/7/2012 5:44:53 PM 

Redacted 

DRA would like to request a delay to our scheduled meeting regarding the PG&E CPIM which 
is originally set for tomorrow March 8th. DRA needs additional time to devote to the issue. 

If you have any questions, please call Mark Pocta. 

Thanks, 

Pearlie Sabino 

SB GT&S 0270328 

mailto:david.peck@cpuc.ca.gov

